

Burwell Village College Primary School The Causeway Burwell Cambridgeshire CB25 0DU

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern

25th October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Brighten Up Burwell Tuesday 19th November 2024

As part of our 'Brighten up Burwell' enterprise project in Year 3 and 4 cultural capital, we will be completing a walk around Burwell to distribute planters as part of our Act of Kindness. This will involve a walk around Burwell so that we can place our planters in various places for people to pick up and take home.

We are planning for the walk to take place on Tuesday 19th November 2024, during the afternoon.

As the weather can be changeable, please make sure your child has a suitable coat and footwear even if it is bright in the morning.

We would be grateful for any parents who are able to come along for the day and help us. Please log onto your child's Scopay account and tick the parent helpers box if you would like to help, by **no later than Monday 4**th **November 2024**. If the school has not contacted you by **Friday 8**th **November 2024**, your assistance has not been required this time, but we thank you for your offer. Your child does not need to be in this class if you would like to volunteer to help.

The Year 3 and 4 children who are in this cultural capital class will be aware of who they are. All other Year 3 and 4 children will remain in school in their cultural capital classes for this afternoon.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please ask.

Thank you.

Kind regards, Miss Bloomfield

Miss Bloomfield.

Email: office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk

Website: www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk
Telephone: 01638 613103